
 

Mission Stars 

Congratulations to our award winners! 

Nursery Tigers Leopards Dolphins 

Jake Mateo Jesse 

Sharks Caterpillars Butterflies 

Megan Adam Tillie 

Year 1 1RB 1WT 1LM 

Tobias Stasio Ivan 

Year 2 2AH 2VH 2SB 

Florence Libby Lydia 

Year 3 3AL 3PS 3TL 

Elsa Aiden Cole 

Year 4 4MS 4EO 4AD 

Olly Jaxx Parnika 

Year 5 5HC 5TL 5DB 

Crystal Richie Imogen 

Year 6 6TW 6FC 6MF 

James Jalen Keonee 
 

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 
W.E. 8th September 2023 
Overall 

Attendance 
94% 

Best in KS1 1RB 

Best in KS2 3AL 

Best Punctuality 1RB & 5TL 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

11th September – 6FC Retreat to Styal Woods 

12th September – Year 1 Meet the Teacher Meeting 

@ 9.00am 

12th September – Year 2 Meet the Teacher Meeting 

@ 2.30pm 

13th September – Cross Country @ Wythenshawe 

Park for KS2 pupils  

20th September – Mass for KS2 pupils at St 

Anthony’s Church – 9.30am  

20th September - Cross Country @ Wythenshawe 

Park for KS2 pupils 

29th September – Macmillan Coffee Afternoon  

 

 

School website 
www.stanthonysrcprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Parish website 
https://www.wythenshawecatholic.com/ 

 
Phone number 

0161 437 3029 
 

Email 
admin@st-anthonys.manchester.sch.uk 

 

Check out our 

 
@stanthonysm22 

 
 

 
 
 

Pope Francis says: 

   

 
 
 

 
“Go forward, meekly 
and without fear, 
aware of the 
closeness and 
encouragement of 
the entire Church, 
and above all of the 
Lord’s tender gaze, 
who forgets no one 
and looks with love 
upon each of his 
children.” 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Date: 8th September 2023 

http://www.stanthonysrcprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.wythenshawecatholic.com/
mailto:admin@st-anthonys.manchester.sch.uk


 

Message from Mr Johnson  

This week we were delighted to welcome the children back to school after the 
summer holiday. They have impressed us with how well they have settled into 
their new classes, getting straight back into their morning routines from the very 
first day.  
In our assemblies this week we talked about how we can begin to take more 
responsibility in our daily lives and how we can ‘take up our cross’ as Jesus asks 
us to. We encourage all of our children to uphold the third line of our school 
charter ‘We take responsibility’ through their carefully chosen words and actions.  
 

 
 
We have also spoken to our staff team, pupils and parents about the importance 
of effective communication. We believe the key to a happy and successful school 
is communication and this year we are focusing on providing plentiful 
opportunities for high-quality dialogue during the school day.  
 

Cross Country                                                                                                                                      

All pupils in KS2 are invited to participate in the cross country competitions being 

held at Wythenshawe Park on Wednesday 13th and Wednesday 20th September, 

3.45pm – 4.45pm. Mrs Lindsey and Mr Stevens will be there to welcome pupils 

and cheer them on. KS2 pupils have received letters regarding this so if your 

child wishes to take part, please return these to the PE staff as soon as possible.  

 

Dirige Sancte Antoni. Guide us St Anthony. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Year 6 Retreats  
This week, two of our Year 6 classes went on 
retreat to Styal Woods. During the mornings, they 
stopped to take part in a reflection focusing on 
the fruits of the Spirit, giving them the opportunity 
to think about how they can put these into 
practice during their final year at St Anthony’s.  
 
Meet the Teacher meetings  
Our Meet the Teacher parent meetings this week 
for KS2 have been well attended and have given 
parents the opportunity to ask any questions they 
may have about their child’s new year group. The 
presentations from these meetings will be 
available on the school website shortly. Please 
see ‘Dates for your diary’ for the information 
about the meetings for Year 1 and 2 parents.  
 
Twitter (now X) 
If you don’t already follow us on Twitter (X), 
please add us - @stanthonysm22. Parent 
information and photographs of celebrations in 
school will be shared regularly.  
 
 
  
 

 
 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-

giving?pid=MTA101634&v=21.2 

Please use the above link to access this week’s page. 
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